
Bishops in Action 
 
 
www.bishopsinaction.com is now live and awaiting visits from teachers and 
children particularly in Key Stage 2 classes.  Prepared in advance of the ten-
yearly meeting of the 800 Anglican bishops across the world, known as the 
Lambeth Conference, it presents an opportunity to look at Christianity through 
both local and international eyes.   
  
The website contains materials on PowerPoint for children to investigate and 
a set of teachers’ resources including 5 assemblies (Collective Worship), 
photo galleries and a St Nicholas project. The site is still being built and future 
possibilities include much more material on Desmond Tutu which will prove 
helpful for the KS2 programme of study in RE when looking at Beliefs in 
Action, for example. 
 
Please see the below poster as well as visiting the website.   

http://www.bishopsinaction.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

In July 2008 bishops of the 
Anglican church from across the 
world meet at the Lambeth 
conference.  At this event, held 
every ten years, bishops discuss 
issues which concern the church 
and pray together.   

The ‘Bishops in Action’ website: 

� contains material for 
Religious Education, 
particularly at KS2  

� includes photos, posters and 
fact files about bishops and 
their role in the church 

� encourages multi-cultural, 
global perspectives in 
teaching about Christianity   

� provides 5 acts of Collective 
Worship for Primary schools 

Produced by SEER – South-Eastern 
Education and RE Diocesan Advisers 
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